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SNAPSHOTS IN TIME

Lessons are sometimes learned at a
great price. An awakening of what
can be lost can crystalize our
appreciation of what remains. See
inside for “A Statement of Concern”

regarding the need to preserve and
protect America’s heritage.

Aviation: It’s Pioneers and
Pursuit for Perfection

The railroad’s part in Temecula’s
past has been heralded as the
conveyance that moved mining
equipment, cattle and goods
through this area. However, planes
and pilots have been intertwined in
our past as well. Hot air balloons,
crop dusters, private transports, a
forced landing by Russians, and
fire fighting craft at Ryan Field in
Hemet, mean our local airways
have their stories to tell.
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The Board of Directors was hosted
for a tour of the Old Vail Home
located in Redhawk. The home’s
present owners have lovingly restored
this property that was in a state of
complete disrepair when purchased
eight years ago. The home’s future
can only be assured if community
awareness is raised about the
historical significance of the site.
The present owner is willing to
provide small group tours to
interested persons.

It is time to prepare for our annual
election of Directors. Inside this
issue is a nominations form so that
members of the society may
nominate themselves, or place the
name of another on the ballot. To be
considered, all nominations must
include the name of the nominator,
mailed to the  Nominations
Committee, and be postmarked by
September 3.

As always, the meetings of the Board
of Directors are open to members
and the public. The next BoD
meeting will be September 5, Noon
to 2:00pm, at the Temecula Library,
41000  County  Center Drive,
Temecula. Presentations by groups
or individuals are heard first,
followed by the business session.

It is recommended that those wishing
to make presentations, contact me in
advance, 302-0180

Charnolette fox








http://www.nps.gov/juba.
http://anza.uoregon.edu.






http://www.temeculacalifornia.com
mailto:ghughes@nedcc.org.


















http://www.tvhs.homestead.com/FrontPage.html




